
Report of the Spreydon/Heathcote Community Board to the Council meeting of 7 December 2006 

2. NEW ZEALAND WALKING CONFERENCE 2006 – BOARD MEMBER ATTENDANCE 
 
 The Board resolved to approve the attendance of Paul de Spa at the New Zealand Walking 

Conference 2006 in Christchurch on 3 and 4 November 2006. 
 
 


